



Sample Notification Letter to the HOD of Company About Festival or Event
To, 

Head of the Department,

Essential Sanitations Pvt. Ltd

Tonk Road, Jaipur

Dated: November 25th, 2017

Subject: Information to Department Heads about Upcoming Company Events

Respected Sir,

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you through notification letter to employee that our company has completed 25 years of operation in the business sector. In order to celebrate the occasion, the company has organized a party-cum-prize distribution event on December 1st, 2017. This event will take place at “The Lalit” Jaipur hotel. It will be a pompous celebration about the company’s progress that would start with our CEO’s message. The message will be followed by prize distribution to the notable employees in the company for their valuable contribution. 
As the prize distribution process gets over, it will be followed by dance performances by some of the in-house employees only. Of course, the arrangement for DJ is there in the hotel that would be culminated by a sumptuous drink and dinner session. So, the head of the departments are noted well in advance by the company’s administrative department and they are requested to pass on the information to their team members. 

One important thing to notify is that dress code kept for the event is “Western Outfits” for women and men should follow the Tuxedo Dressing Rule.

Congratulations to you for your initiative and recognition of the event. Your presence in the function is important. 

Thanks and Regards,

Shaila D’Souza 

Head of Administrative Department

